Summary of minutes of annual meeting:

Dr. Adams opened the meeting by introducing Drs. Kinder and Mirando.  Dr. Kinder gave a brief administrative update, and stressed the importance of communicating the value of the group and meeting activity in annual reports and summaries.  Dr. Mirando provided insight as to potential factors that might impact funding opportunities and NCCC097 activities.  

Drs. Gale Carey and Dan Rule were nominated and elected as the meeting Co-chairs for the 2008 meeting.

Project Directors, graduate students, and postdoctoral researchers provided research update (see “Accomplishments”) 

